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Date 27 September 2019 

 
 
 
By email to  

Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 
 
I am writing to you following your telephone enquiry to the Human Tissue Authority 
on 6 September 2019 in which you requested a copy of the HTA’s policy for 
managing and referring potential criminal breaches of Human Tissue legislation 
(HTA-POL-023). 
 
As set out in my earlier email, the HTA is treating this enquiry as a request under the 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). 
 
Response 
 
Please find attached a copy of HTA-POL-023. 
 
Further information 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the HTA has handled your request for information in 
this case, you may in the first instance ask us for an internal review by writing to us 
at the above postal or email address.  
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have 
the right to appeal directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision, at the 
address below. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 
 






